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December lûth.,1926.

Sir Arthur Currie,K.C,M.G.,K.C.B.,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal,P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie :

On January the 15th. next the University of 
Trinity College will observe the Seventy-Fifth 
Anniversary of its opening. It is now , as you are 
probably aware, federated with the University of Toronto 
and has removed to the site provided for it on Hoskin 
Avenue, close to the other University buildings.

We propose to celebrate this Anniversary by 
a ceremony in the Convocation Hall of the University 
of Toronto on Saturday afternoon, January the 15th., 
at 3.30 o’clock, when the new Provost of Trinity College 
will be installed in his office. On Monday evening, 
January the 17th., at 8 o’clock in the Great Hall of 
Hart House, in the University of Toronto, there will be 
a complimentary dinner to graduates and friends of 
the College,

■

On behalf of the Corporation of Trinity College, 
I have pleasure in extending an invitation to you to 
be present on these occasions, 
your attendance will be greatly appreciated.

thatI can assure you
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